
These support groups are free of charge  

and open to the public but pre-registration  

is required.  For more information, please call  

Reverend Karen Judd at Visiting Nurse & Hospice 

of Fairfield County at 203-762-8958, ext. 255.  
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CCCOOOPPPIIINNNGGG   WWWIIITTTHHH   LLLOOOSSSSSS   
DDDUUURRRIIINNNGGG   TTTHHHEEE   HHHOOOLLLIIIDDDAAAYYYSSS            

      

   

 

 

 

If you are seeking support and coping strategies  

to make it through the holiday season this year,  

you are invited to attend one of two  

bereavement support groups  

for adults grieving the loss of a loved one.  
 
 

 

          CCooppiinngg  wwiitthh  LLoossss  dduurriinngg  tthhee  HHoolliiddaayy  SSeeaassoonn        
          

            TThhuurrssddaayyss  ffrroomm  NNoovveemmbbeerr  1177tthh  tthhrroouugghh  DDeecceemmbbeerr  2222nndd       

       11:00 a.m. – 12:30 p.m.   or   6:00 – 7:30 p.m. 
     

      
        VISITING NURSE & HOSPICE OF FAIRFIELD COUNTY  
          at the Health & Wellness Center at I-Park (Suite 114,  Entrance E),   
         761 Main Avenue  (Route 7 at Kent Road) on the Wilton/Norwalk town line  

 

          

         

    
 

    
 

  

 

 

http://www.facebook.com/pages/Visiting-Nurse-Hospice-of-Fairfield-County/167542293260608
https://twitter.com/#!/VNHospiceFair

